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 DRAFT MEDIUM TERM FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT 
STRATEGY 

Report By: Director of Resources 

 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To consider the draft Medium Term Financial Management Strategy. 

Financial Implications 

2. As set out in the Cabinet report. 

Background 

2. The report to Cabinet on 13th July is appended.  The detailed Strategy is enclosed 
separately for Members of the Committee and is available to the public on request.  
Cabinet agreed that Strategy be approved as a basis for consultation prior to 
approval of the final document in October 2006. 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the Committee considers the draft Medium Term Financial 
Management Strategy and comments upon it as part of the consultation 
process. 

 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None 


